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In the article, "Legal Marijuana Requires Reassessing Hospital Drug Policies,” featured in AHC
Media, attorney Danielle Urban weighs-in on changing state laws regarding marijuana that are
forcing healthcare providers to reconsider their policies on drug use by employees.

Federal contractors have no leeway on the issue, says Danielle Urban, JD, partner with the Fisher
Phillips law firm in Denver.

“If you're a federal contractor, you can’t allow any marijuana use, regardless of what state law says,”
Urban notes.

To read the full article, please visit AHC Media.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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